
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 11, 2012 
 
 
Mr. David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re:  Advice No. WA 2012-59V for CenturyTel of Washington, Inc. d/b/a CenturyLink 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Enclosed for electronic filing are revisions to CenturyTel of Washington, Inc. Access Service Tariff WN U-
8.  These revisions are submitted with a June 11, 2012 issue date and a proposed effective date of July 
13, 2012.  These tariff revisions are available on CenturyLink's website at www.centurylink.com/tariffs. 
 
The tariff pages enclosed for review are: 
 
Explanation of Abbreviations 2nd Revised Table of Contents Sheet No. 19 
Section 2 1st Revised Sheet No. 2-20.1 
 Original Sheet No. 2-20.1.1 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 2-20.2 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 2-20.4 
 1st Revised Sheet No. 2-20.5 
 
This filing modifies Section 2.3.16, Identification and Rating of VoIP-PSTN Traffic, to be in compliance 
with the FCC’s Second Order of Reconsideration in WC Docket No. 10-90, etc., FCC Release No. 12-47 
(April 25, 2012) which temporarily modified the compensation of originating VoIP-PSTN Traffic on a 
prospective basis. 
 
I, Gary L. Kepley, in compliance with WAC 480-80-103, certify that I have authority to issue tariff revisions on 
behalf of CenturyTel of Washington, Inc.  
 
Commission consideration and timely approval of this page is respectfully requested.  If you have 
questions or need additional information regarding this filing, please contact Mark Reynolds at (206) 345-
1568 or me at the phone number or the e-mail address listed below. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Gary L. Kepley 
Director, Regulatory Systems 
 
Attachments 
 
Pc: Mark Reynolds 
 John Felz 
 Lisa Anderl 
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